PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

On December 6, 2024, Mt. Washington Radio &
Gramophone, L.L.C., the Licensee of WBNC (AM), 1340 KHz,
Conway, New Hampshire; WMWYV (FM), 93.5 MHz, Conway,
New Hampshire;, WVMJ (FM), 104.5 MHz, Conway, New
Hampshire and W237BX (FM), 95.3 MHz, North Conway, New
Hampshire, filed an Application with the Federal
Communications Commission for Assignment of License.
Members of the public wishing to view this Application or obtain
information about how to file comments and petitions on the
Application can visit www.publicfiles.fcc.gov and search in
WBNC, WMWYV or WVMJ pubilic file.




